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“There are some people who live in a dream world, and there are some who face reality;

and then there are those who turn one into the other.”

- Douglas H. Everett

MPI D/FW educates and prepares its members for their changing roles in the greater business world. The association validates relevant
knowledge and skills while simultaneously demonstrating a commitment to meeting excellence. Record five-time winner of "Chapter of the Year"

A Message from the President ...




Happy Fall!

It is my favorite time of year... there is a chill in the air, the trees change color, time seems to go by a little slower, and the food, oh the food!! It’s a time
of change; the year is coming to a close and we prepare to wrap up 2014 by giving thanks and celebrating with friends and family.

I am very thankful for the honor of leading this Chapter this year. I have so much passion for this organization and I am grateful every day for the
opportunities my involvement in MPI has given me.

This is a very exciting time for MPI D/FW. So much has been accomplished in the past few months, I can’t wait to see what lies ahead! Please allow me to
share with you some of the great things the Board and Committees have been up to:

The first MPI Student Club in Texas is starting at Collin College and is sponsored by MPI D/FW! We are so proud of these students and are excited to
encourage and lead the future of our industry!

Our chapter Experiences are igniting the fire in our Chapter members! Members are getting involved and engaged and that’s what we are all about. Last
month, we had a 20 year member volunteer on a committee for the very first time. She was driven to get involved because she believes in the vision and
dedication of leadership development. It’s never too late to engage! You can give as little as an hour of your time and reap so many rewards in return!

The Education and Events team is planning 90 days out, has improved inter-department communication and is having a TON of fun planning the monthly
Experiences. The team wants you to be engaged and excited when you leave an event. That’s an Experience!

The Finance Team works tirelessly behind the scenes to secure Sponsorships and manage the chapter’s finances. It is my pleasure to tell you that our
finances are strong, our reserves are solid and we are investing in our future as well. We have Sponsors lining up to host future Experiences and that’s a
sign that we are moving in the right direction!

With Communications, we continue to improve the ways we communicate and engage with you. Our weekly emails are driving more concise content and
reminders of Chapter happenings; our monthly newsletter is being revamped by our new Editor and the Chapter website is being reviewed and prepped to
be updated in 2015. The update will allow mobile browsing and will be tablet compatible. Stay tuned!

The Leadership Department developed an amazing Roundtable event in October that resulted in record attendance and rave reviews. Plans are already
underway for Emerging Leaders 2015! RISE Award Nominations will be begin soon, so be on the lookout for information on how to honor your fellow
members. The CSR committee is working with several organizations to offer our members an opportunity to give back to the community. We will
continue to build awareness of Human Trafficking throughout the year, however, we will also be supporting other favorite charities as we are able.

And, lastly, the Office of the President has been busy as well! President-Elect Cummins has been working on Bylaws and Policy and Procedure reviews,
Grant Applications, and so much more! Past President Kieckhafer is working with the Past President’s Council on new ways to involve the PPC in chapter
activities, leadership initiatives and opportunities for the Chapter to show our appreciation.

As you can see, we are making a difference and it’s a thrilling time to be a member of, and involved, with MPI D/FW. Change is hard, and can be
overwhelming, but if we all work together for the common good, great things can, and will, happen.

It is an honor to serve you,

Amanda Wells, CMP
Chapter President, 2014-2015






